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NEWS FROM IDF

The United Nations High Level Meeting (HLM) on NCDs, the
most important diabetes and NCD-related meeting since
2014, took place in New York on September 27. With the
help of many BCV members, IDF ran an intensive advocacy
campaign to demand greater action for people with
diabetes.

Following its first statement on the Political Declaration
agreed by the Member States, IDF will soon release a full
response. This incorporates the results of a consultation
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https://www.idf.org/images/IDF_statement_to_the_UN_HLM_Political_Outcome_document.pdf
https://www.un.org/pga/73/2018/09/18/ncds-political-declaration-silence-procedure/

